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 Date:    February 12, 2018 

 

 To:    Commission Members, Property Owners and Interested Parties 

 

 From:    Heather McAuliffe 

     Commission Coordinator 

 

 Re:  Cancellation of February 28, 2018 Commission meeting 

 

 

 

The February 28, 2018 Pike Place Market Historical Commission meeting was reserved for briefings, 

but no briefings were scheduled, therefore the meeting is cancelled. 

 

The next URC/DRC meeting is March 7 and the next Commission meeting is March 14. 

 

Please contact me at (206) 684-0229 or heather.mcauliffe@seattle.gov if you have any questions. 

 
 

TO ACCESS COMMISSION AGENDAS VIA THE INTERNET: 
http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/programs-and-services/historic-preservation/historic-

districts/pike-place-market [Follow link for Pike Place Market Historical Commission] To be 

added to agenda email list, contact 206-684-0228. 
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